COMMUNICATION C11
ITEM NO. 3

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

October 5, 2021

From: P Forte

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 9:31 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 4850 Highway 7 (My Place on 7 Inc.) File: OP.21.015 and Z.21.026 (October 5, 2021)

Good evening Council and Committee Members,

Being a long term resident of Vaughan, | have witnessed its growth first hand. | have seen the many wonderful changes
most importantly for me: the subway access, the road improvements, schools and libraries. We have everything in
Vaughan, including a new hospital!

| am writing today in support of this proposal as | feel it makes better use of these older underutilized properties and
supports the density requirements in the area. This location will allow for easy access to the existing rapid transit along

highway 7 and the subway system.

| hope the units will be large enough for families and the cost of ownership reasonable. | feel more housing options will
provide for an economical entry point to the high cost of home ownership in Woodbridge.

Thank you,

G. Debello
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